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Exceptional Education Department

Destruction of Exceptional Education Records

The Gulfport School District is continuing its process of destroying selected records pertaining to
Exceptional Education, Gifted and related services. The records pertain to former students who
have reached their 27 birthday on or before August 1, 2024,

These records are no longer needed to provide educational services, and destruction of the records
is the best protection against unauthorized disclosure. The records may, however, be needed by
former students or parents of former students for Social Security benefits, Vocational
Rehabilitation eligibility purpose and more. The records are available to parents or former students
with proper identification until December 31, 2024.

Details: Dr. William Greb 228-865-4686 in the Gulfport School District Exceptional Education
Department

Witness my signature this the lst day of July 2024.
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Superintendent

228.865.4686 « 228.865.1911 fax
2014 Pass Road » Gulfport, MS 39501



